

## Protocols for professionals visiting Holy Cross Summer Term 2021

For all professional visits taking place during the summer term of 2021 Holy Cross Catholic Primary School will ensure:

- The School protocol and risk assessments will be sent to the individual prior to their visit
- The room to be used will be cleaned prior to the visit
- A member of staff will meet the visitor and escort them to their destination within the School building
- A ventilated room will be provided for the appointment/work session to take place
- There is enough space in the work place for social distancing
- The child/children have washed/sanitised hands before meeting with the professional
- The child/children will be brought to the visiting professional by a member of Holy Cross staff with the necessary equipment

## We ask visiting professionals to:

- Use our signing in and out procedures
- Use hand sanitiser upon arrival and before beginning work with a child/children
- Use the toilets and staffroom in accordance with school risk assessment
- Wear masks within the school building until in the working space with child/children

